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The House has put forward the “Limit, Save, Grow Act of 2023 (H.R. 2811)” with
dramatic cuts, caps, and eligibility changes for human needs: anti-hunger,
health, housing, early childhood, and other needs. This represents a serious
threat to funding for vital programs that have helped communities sustain,
persist and even thrive despite the pandemic and inflation volatility of the
economy. The proposal cuts affordable housing, nutrition programs, health care,
and education.

Take action to tell both chambers that we view budgets as moral documents,
and urge them to reject proposals for caps, cuts, and eligibility changes.

We should be making it easier for vulnerable Americans to access affordable
housing, nutrition programs, health care, and educational support — not harder.

Scan QR Code or go to link below

https://bitly/bit.ly/ FY24_Budget
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